
The PTFA’s Mother’s Day Shop is back again this year, to give children the 
opportunity to choose surprise gifts to give to the special people in their lives 
on Mothering Sunday.  
Gifts are available for £5.00 each (including gift wrap and labelling) but must 
be pre-ordered using ParentPay, no later than midday on Friday 23rd February!  
Children will be able to choose their gifts during the school day on Wednesday 
6th March.   
 
If your child attends our nursery but 
isn’t in on Wednesdays, we’ll ensure 
that a gift is wrapped and ready for 
your child to collect during one of 
their sessions in the week before 
Mother’s Day. 
 
The Mother’s Day Shop is a big 
operation but many hands make 
light work! If you can volunteer for 
a few hours on Wednesday 6th 

March, to help children with the 
wrapping and labelling of gifts, 
please get in touch via the PTFA’s Facebook page or email bewdleyprimary-
ptfa@mail.co.uk.  


